The Blessed Mary Chapter of
The Order of the Daughters of the King

muoites you to a

Saturday, April 5, 2025 * 9:00 am - 1:00 pm
St. Mary’s Episcopal Church
1307 E. Three Notch St., Andalusia, AL 36420

Schedule will include: Morning Prayer, followed by meditations
led by Father Eric Mancil to help prepare for the journey of Holy
Week and time for quiet reflection.

We will close the Quiet Day with a service of Holy Eucharist,
followed by lunch in the Parish Hall. There is no cost to attend
the Quiet Day, but we do ask that you RSVP by email no later
than Wednesday, April 2, by contacting our chapter president,
Chelsea Mancil, at Chelseamancil@gmail.cdm.




